
Jacuzzi® Hot Tubs Technical Bulletin 

Change to J-400™ Diverter Nut 
 
To increase reliability in the field, Jacuzzi® Hot Tubs is making a change to the diverter 
nut on all J-400™ Collection Models. This part (6540-455) will be changing from clear 
Lexan material to grey glass-filled ABS material. 
 
When ordering this part for service on spas made before September 2023, please 
note that the replacement parts will be a different color (grey) than the original 
part (clear). This does NOT indicate that you have received the wrong part. The grey 
part is interchangeable with the clear version. The clear version of this part will no 
longer be available. 
 

 
 

Please distribute this important information to your entire staff. 
 
 


